
Dear Sir,  

 

The Department of Biophysics is organizing a Two-Day National Workshop on “Fundamentals of Good 

Laboratory Work Practices and Biorisk Management” on 24th- 25th February 2022.  

 

The notice Board link is as under:-  

https://biophysics.puchd.ac.in/show-noticeboard.php?nbid=8  

 

You are requested to kindly share the link of the same with all the departments of Panjab University.  

 

Thanking You,  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Avneet Saini  

Chairperson  

Department of Biophysics  

BMS Block II, South Campus, Sec 25,  

Panjab University, Chandigarh 160014  

Office: 0172-2534119 

https://biophysics.puchd.ac.in/show-noticeboard.php?nbid=8

